

1 March 2020

To: 2020 Bucket Entrants,

As we all know, the coronavirus has become the top global news story and one that is changing day to day. By all accounts the virus appears to be most threatening to older and/or immunocompromised individuals.

We appreciate that there are concerns over the uncertainties of the virus and its potential impact on the 2020 St Barths Bucket. I have been in contact with the President of St Barth's and our event personnel on island since the virus was first detected outside of China. We will continue that close communication and expect to receive the latest available assessments.

As of today, there are no known or suspected cases of the virus on St Barth's and there are no travel restrictions in place. The St Barths' government official position and travel policy at this time is that of the French government. The web site <https://fr.usembassy.gov/covid-19-information/> is one way keep apprised of France's position on the virus and any impactful travel restrictions.

At this time, we have not received any information which would cause us to modify or cancel this year's Bucket. We will of course continue to monitor the situation closely.

This email will serve to open a channel of communication with you on this topic and give you our commitment to keep you updated on the very latest from St Barths. Going forward, we promise to provide you with the best and most accurate information that is available to us. We will also attempt to address any false rumors. As you would imagine, there is likely to be no shortage of the latter in the weeks ahead.

I will post this and any additional updates [on the event website](#) and email captains and program managers directly with any relevant information.

Best regards, Peter
Peter S. Craig
Event Director